
Watab Township Meeting Minutes 

September 1, 2020 

Township Engineer Interviews – 7pm 

Board Members Present:  Julie Johnson, Steve Wollak, Bill Little 

Public Attendees:  Paul Wippler, Sandy Saldana, Ed Kacures 

Four engineering firms were asked to submit proposals to Watab Township for the chance to be hired as 

the township engineer.  Three firms: WSB, Bolton & Menk, & Moore Engineering returned proposals to 

the town board. 

First Interviews lasting in 30 minutes each were scheduled starting at 7pm, 7:30 and 8pm. 

Each firm presented for 20 minutes and then the town board supervisors asked general questions of the 

engineering firms.  Engineering firms were represented by the following people: 

Bolton & Menk: Jared Voge Principal Engineer, Anthony Maule, Assistant Township Engineer 

WSB: Mike Nielson, Principal Engineer; Kevin Kruger, Assistant Engineer 

Moore Engineering: Cliff Allen, Principal Engineer, Nick Anderson, Assistant Engineer, Tyson Hajicek, 

Regional Manager 

 

The purpose of this meeting was a meet and greet and first interview.  The board will schedule a work 

session to discuss in detail their thoughts and make a decision to schedule second interviews and 

attendees. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 830pm 

Submitted by Julie Johnson, Chair 

 

 


